
                                      

Upcoming McMicken Citizens’ Community Safety Meeting 
Thursday, January 30th, 2014 – 7:30 p.m. 

Fire Station #46 

3521 S. 170th St. 
SeaTac 

   

 We will discuss: 
 Home Burglaries 

 Mail Theft 

 Vehicle Theft 

 Other miscellaneous crimes in our community 

 Military Road S. on-going construction 

o Navigating around the construction/crossing thru the 

construction 

o Effects, if any, on Police and Fire responses 

Sea-Tac Community Crime Prevention Officer Rich Rowe and Kent RFA 

representative Kyle O’Hashi will be present at this meeting.  This is a great 

opportunity for you to meet these key individuals and ask them questions, 

share your concerns, learn what each of us can do to enhance our personal 

and neighborhood safety. 

(You are invited to attend this meeting even if you live in the Tukwila portion 

of McMicken … our neighborhood does not end where the City Limits 

boundary is drawn!) 

 

We look forward to seeing you at Station #46 on January 30th! 


